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TRAIN ENGINE IN TRENCH TOWN FROM THE 1950’S TRAIN CRASH IN KENDAL MANCHESTER   

Christmas 2017 is nearly here, and we pause to wonder 

at God’s incredible gift of Jesus - the Saviour of the 

World.  Jamaica celebrates Christmas with as much 

excitement and fervour as in the UK.  

Tony continues to walk the streets of West Kingston 

getting further into the communities and meeting so 

many people with stories that will help us to shape our 

transformation support to these areas. 

Nadine continues to be busy providing operational 

support to Operation Save Jamaica (OSJ) and has 

started to meet with women in Trench Town under our 

Strong Women Movement.  Picture shows Nadine with 

some of the women in Trench Town. 

 

Picture above on the left shows two residents 

from Trench Town.  We have discovered 

many small businesses and will offer help and 

support as part of OSJ’s Community 

Transformation work. Picture at far right 

shows the typical housing in Trench Town. 

This building shows bullet holes from violent 

gun outbursts. 

The girls are challenged with the strict 

procedures at school including waking up at 

5:00 to beat the traffic!  Please pray for our 

Community Transformation work which 

we plan to launch formally in January.  The 

needs of the inner-city 

communities are great and 

multifaceted because of 

poverty, crime and poor 

education.  

Picture shows the girls in 

Trench Town. 

Florence appeared in the national newspaper after 

playing in her school’s Evening of Culture. 

Contact us at Nadine.operationsaveja@gmail.com 

Anthony.piper2@btinternet.com to find out more 


